Monday 5" September 2011

Development Stratedy Manager
South Lakeland District Council
South Lakeland House

Lowther Street —

Kendal DISTTH LAKELAND

LA9 4DL. ,Q'E%TE‘C\?/%%NCIL
-6

Dear Sir/Madam. SEP 201

RE

Re: Housing Development Proposal in Ulve nd District

Council.

We have grave concerns regarding the above developments. We understand that
land RN284, RN321 and RN141 are under consideration for this build. We think that
building in these positions will have a large detrimental effect on our business.
Bardsea Leisure Park is the only holiday park in Ulverston and brings a considerable
amount of business to the local economy. Tourists from all over the country and
indeed from numerous countries abroad, use our facilities on the park. The caravan
sales, workshop and accessory shop is also very successful. We employ thirty three
people and have spent twenty seven years building up the business, which has a
very high turnover.

The success of the holiday park has been acknowledged to be ‘The Best
Dealership’ by the Times people Poll 2010. The toilet facilities have been recognised
to be of the best in the park industry.

We think that the proposed development would be detrimental to Ulverston’s tourist
industry in general.

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact us and
if you wish we would be willing to make an appointment with one of your officers
regarding this matter.

Yours Faithfully,

Gillian & Terry Varley.

Proprietors.
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